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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   RIVANNA SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM: BILL MAWYER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENT NO. 8 TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

SUPPORT AGREEMENT FOR RECYCLING PROGRAMS  
 
DATE: MAY 28, 2019 
 
This recommendation is to extend the Local Government Support Agreement for Recycling 
Programs (LGSARP) an additional year through June 30, 2020, and to modify the Term of 
Agreement to automatically renew for one-year terms, unless terminated by one of the parties. 
 
The LGSARP originated in August 2011 as an agreement between the City, County, and RSWA 
to provide the terms of the City’s (30 %) and County’s (70 %) shared financial support for the 
recycling services located at the McIntire Recycling Center and the Paper Sort Facility, and 
RSWA’s operation of those facilities. A one-year extension of the LGSARP has been executed by 
all parties annually since 2011. 
 
Based on the continued successful operation of our recycling facilities, and our understanding that 
the City and the County wish to continue these recycling services, we recommend approval of the 
attached amendment. 
 
Board Action Requested 
 
Staff respectfully requests the Board authorize the Executive Director to execute Amendment No. 
8 to the Local Government Support Agreement for Recycling Programs after execution by the 
County Executive and the City Manager, including any minor and non-substantive revisions 
requested.   
 
 
 
Attachment 


